
DVR Meeting 
December 8, 2012 

Interior Design Minutes 
 

Members Present:  JoBeth Halpin (Triton), Jen Miller (Proviso East), Dana Dismeier 
(Leyden), Marissa Kimzey (Leyden),  Valarie Berger (Leyden) 
 

1.  The meeting was held at Triton College – room M150 from 1p – 3p on December 8, 2012.  
JoBeth discussed some of the certificate programs that will still be available at Triton such 
as kitchen and bath.   The interior design degree will no longer be offered at Triton, but 
students can take their general requirements and basic classes before transferring to 
another junior college, such as C.O.D., to finish their degree. 
 

2. The remainder of the meeting was collecting supplies for the high school programs.  JoBeth 
had a vast amount of interior design supplies that she was donating to the high school 
programs.  Teachers may go back for more supplies by emailing JoBeth at 
jhalpin@triton.edu to set up a time. 
 
 

3. The high schools are most thankful for the donation of supplies.  This will save the 
instructors time and money, and it will help them expand the scope of their classroom 
projects.  Thanks JoBeth and Triton College! 
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